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The New Mexico Commission of Public Records (CPR) regular meeting and rule hearing previously scheduled for
Tuesday, May 26, 2020, at 10:00 A.M. at the New Mexico State Records Center and Archives, 1205 Camino Carlos
Rey, Santa Fe, NM, has been canceled due to the COVID-19 pandemic. The meeting and rule hearing will be
rescheduled to a future date as appropriate.



